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Under the patronage of Major General (Dr.) Shaikh Salman bin 
Atteyatallah Al Khalifa, the Commander in Chief, King Hamad 
University Hospital held its 6th Interns Graduation Ceremony 
on 7 June 2018 at the Main Lecture Hall. 

Dr. Jaffar Albareeq, the Director of Research and Ethics, gave 
the closing speech at the ceremony, he welcomed the graduates 
to the medical profession and called them colleagues. 

He said, “From today onwards, you are our future physicians. 
One day, we will need you to look after our health; therefore, 
you have to be on the top of your profession. From today, your 
family is my family and mine will be yours; this is the way 
physicians look after each other. Now you have a big family. 
Hospital ground is a neutral area. Leave your prejudice and 
sectarianism behind when you enter the hospital ground; treat 
your patient and your colleagues equally. The future of medicine 
depends on you. Nothing will improve healthcare without 
research. Without research, we would not have MRI, PETCT, 
US and many others. Utilize your time efficiently. Never sit at 
home doing nothing. If you have difficulty getting SHO jobs, 
engage in postgraduate study courses and workshops, hospital 
attachment and research, but never waste your time. Remember, 
if you sit at home for five years, you have to go back to medical 
school. You have to be more tolerant towards your patients and 
colleagues. Intolerance and short-temper could lead to trouble. 
In this hospital, a short tempered senior registrar’s contract 
had to be terminated and another one was referred to anger 
management course. Our profession is rewarding, but at the 
same time, stressful. You have to guard yourself against being 
burnout by updating yourself and enjoying this profession and 
making it your hobby. If you have joined this profession for 
money, then you are in the wrong profession. My final golden 
advice to you is “never think that ‘wasta’ can make you achieve 
anything, it is only you and your hard work and persistence that 
makes you.” I know this fact fairly well that Major General Dr. 
Salman Al-Khalifa did not achieve his consultancy and his post 
through his family name. No, it was through his hard work.
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Sixth Interns Graduation Quality Link Continuous Training Program

King Hamad University Hospital held a Quality Link 
Continuous Training Program on 26 and 27 June 2018 at the 
Main Lecture Hall.

The objective of the event was to impart KHUH problem solving 
methodologies and tools, data management, incident reporting 
through DATIX, accreditation process, implementation and 
risk management, and to orient how to conduct risk register.

8th Manchester Triage System Course

The Emergency Department, in collaboration with the Education 
and Proficiency Center organized the  8th Manchester Triage 
System Course on 11 July 2018 at the Main Lecture Hall, King 
Hamad University Hospital from 7:30 am to 3:30 pm.

The objective of this workshop was to educate emergency 
physicians, nurses and interns about the Manchester Triage 
System through lectures and practice sessions.

This event was approved for 7 CME credit hours by the 
National Health Regulatory Authority.
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